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 Darchei Doings at a Glance  

 

Aryeh Leib Brachfeld with Rabbi Dovid 
Schustal א “שליט  Rosh Yeshiva of BMG  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Do you have a picture of your son with a gadol? 

Send it to noamnews@darcheinoam.org  
to have it published here! 

 

It speaks for itself! 

Smile :) 

 
Wow! Rabbi Biller’s third graders had the most 
amazing siyum with bowling and then had a pizza 
party, with fries and soda, in honor of finishing 
Mishnayos,  Perek Vuv of Parshas 
Vayeisheiv! They also celebrated a very success-
ful  play!  At 10:45 they left yeshiva and  מכירת יוסף
arrived at "New City Bowl" 15 minutes later. The 
boys changed into bowling shoes and began play-
ing. Rabbi Biller was amazed at how well the 
boys played: scoring many spares and strikes! 

After playing for 45 minutes, all talmidim sat down to a yummy 
pizza and fries party sponsored by Mr. Monczyk. Thank you! 
Ahhh! How geshmak it was to listen to our boys when they recit-
ed משניות by heart and sang many beautiful songs. Onlookers and 
spectators, were amazed at how nicely they behaved and sang! 
Throughout the whole event, the Talmidim made a Kiddush Ha-
shem with their beautiful behav-
ior and middos! After thanking 
the staff, they returned to Ye-
shiva in great spirits, with sweet 
memories! 
Thank you to Mrs. Grant, Jo-
seph, Mause and Monczyk, for 
giving of their precious time to 
transport the boys. 

Third Graders Go Bowling! 

A Phone call received by the YDN office: 
“I was in Monsey last week, visiting my mother 

who is sick and can't communicate anymore. I 

went to Evergreen afterward and a little boy said 

 because I was wearing  a foot רפואה שלימה 

brace because I hurt my foot.  

It was a hard day for me and it was so nice to see 

this kind of kid out there. It really touched me. 

When I left I asked for his name he said Moshe 

Herman. I told him I'll call the school and tell 

them what a wonderful thing he did!" 

                                                                   ***** 

Just wanted to take a moment to share a nice story 

that happened this week. R Peikes noticed our 

son’s Tzitzis had become posul, he drove to the 

store , bought him a new pair and returned to 

school, he told our son to check his car for some-

thing. Moshe was surprised and so moved that 

Rebbe took the time and effort to do something 

like that for him. We feel so privileged to have 

such caring, devoted Rebbeim in Darchei Noam  

                                                                     ***** 

Dear Rabbi Myski and Rabbi Rawicki, 

Just wanted to say thank you for making limud 

Torah so sweet for my son! The personalized 

cookie from the siyum is just so thoughtful and 

special-- thank you Rabbi Myski!!! And the 

hanhalla for everything!!! 

Nachas Notes 
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 5 Shumi Frances, 
Yosef Isaacson 

7 Azarya Cor-
en,  Moishy 
Muller 8 
Efraim 

Schachter 

Dovid Rosenberg Third grade: 
Remote Control Helicopter 
Tzvi Neuhauser First grade: 
Remote Control Car 
Kobe Kurtz Fifth grade: 
Tabletop Pinball 
Azriel Laster Sixth grade: 
Basketball 
Simcha Goldring Second grade: 
Football 

 
 

Sunday, March 19 Rebbeim In Service is cancelled for this Sunday.  
        Yeshiva will be starting according to the regular Sunday schedule.   
Monday, March 20 Mishmor: 5:15-6:30 
Tuesday, March 21 After-School Program: Mad Science 
Wednesday, March 22 After-School Program: Chess Wizards 
Thursday, March 23 Mishmor: 5:15-6:30 
Monday, March 27 Mishmor: 5:15-6:30 

 A Peek into Upcoming YDN Events  

 

Snow...  
Ice, sleet, hail... 
And Conference calls!  
Eighth grade parents got an email early Tuesday morn-
ing with the conference call instructions.10:30 am on 
the button, 14 eighth graders were on the line. With 
Rabbi Peikes leading, they learned two Tosfos on Ge-
mara Makkos  together, in an interactive manner for 
forty five wholesome minutes, giving new meaning to 
the word “snow day”! 
 

Rabbi Plotzker’s sixth graders, never ones to be left 
out, joined a conference call with their Rebbe. Twenty 
one participants in the call with over eight hundred 
sixty two minutes of geshmake learning for the entire 
class combined, resulted in a day well spent, instead 
of a day wasted! 
 

Keep on making us proud!!! 

Make Your Day Count! 
The end of Parshas Shelach discusses the mitzvah of 

tzitzis. As part of hands on 
learning, the sixth graders 
learned many of the halochos 
and ideas behind this special 
mitzvah and then made their 
own tzitzis!! 
R a b b i 
R a w i c k i 
came in and 
taught Avi 
Zisman how 
to make 
tzitzis ac-
cording to 
Minhag Cha-
bad. The 

class was so 
proud of their accomplishments!  

Before and After  

 
  

 

 

Sixth grade teacher Miss Pahmer on her engagement! 
Seventh grader Avromi Perkowski on his becoming a bar mitzva! 

 Mazal Tov 

What are these contraptions doing in YDN?!!! 

Reading Club Raffle Winners: 

Mrs. 
Herskovitz’s 
third 
graders, 
created their 
own "globes" 
after 
completing 
their unit on 
the Earth's 
continents 
and oceans! 

 

YDN parents Mrs. Shevy Haas and Mrs. Orah Monczyk on the loss of 
their father. 

Condolences 

http://darcheinoam.org/school-program-mad-science-10/

